
  
        October  2020 Board Memo 
 
To​:      Board of Trustees 
 
From​: Kristie Roseborough, Activities Director 
 
CC​:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 
 
Date​:   October  2020 
 
Re​:      Athletic Director Report  
 
Homedale Board of Trustees, 
 
Fall Sports are just finishing up. It looks like we will be hosting the 7th grade Football 
Championship game against McCain on October 13th @ 5:00 pm. The 8th grade Football 
Championship will be played in Fruitland also on October 13th.  
 
Both 7th and 8th grade Volleyball teams will participate in the end of the year tournament in 
Weiser on October 10th.  
 
Girls Basketball and Wrestling can both begin practices on October 12th. It looks like we have 
plenty of interest in both sports.  
 
Cheerleading tryouts are set to start the week of October 26th. 
 
We are still looking for a 7th Grade Boys B Basketball coach.  
 
 
 
 
Go Trojans 
 
 
 
   
 
  


